## August 2018

## **BULLETIN**



## Dear TILT Team,

Welcome to our first TILT Bulletin! Below are some updates and points of interest, to keep you up to speed with all things TILT.



1. We are actively recruiting at Homerton University Hospital!

- 2. A massive **THANK YOU** to the Homerton team for working hard to ensure they were open for recruitment so quickly, and for setting such a good early recruitment pace.
- 3. As of today (8th August 2018) there have been 21 participants recruited and 16 randomised. We hope to see this recruitment rate pick up even further over the next month or so.
- **4.** Look out for upcoming details on the 1st round of site monitoring, which will be due in the next few months.
- 5. Our first joint Trial Steering Committee and Data Management Committee (TSC-DMC) meeting is scheduled for 11th September 2018. Thank you in advance to those who are completing June and July's data for the data lock on 17th August.
- 6. We are actively seeking new sites to join the TILT study and hope to announce the initiation of further site(s) by the time of the next bulletin. Watch this space!

## Cochrane review in support of a robust RCT

An important Cochrane review was published in May 2018, written by Sarah Armstrong in Bath with contributions from TILT's very own Priya Bhide.

The review determined that there is insufficient evidence of differences in live birth, miscarriage, stillbirth or clinical pregnancy between Time Lapse and conventional incubation.

http://cochranelibrary-wiley.com/doi/10.1002/14651858.CD011320.pub3/full/

Thank you all for your continued hard work. Please feel free to contact me with any suggestions of content for inclusion in the next instalment!

Dominic Baxter, TILT Trial Coordinator d.baxter@qmul.ac.uk +44 20 7882 6694 / +44 791 7715 331

Follow The Women's Health Research Unit on Twitter!





